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I DO NOT SEEK YOURS BUT YOU 

 

 
Last June, King had the opportunity to 

speak to a congregation regarding 

serving.  In the book of 2 Corinthians 

12, the apostle Paul writes to the 

church at Corinth and in his letter he 

mentions that he will very gladly spend 

and be spent for their souls.  Very often 

we are happy being “cheerful givers” 

but God is asking us to give of 

ourselves.  2 Corinthians 8:5 “…they 

(the Macedonians) first gave 

themselves to the Lord and then to us 

by the will of God.” In the book of 

Isaiah 58:6-11, God tells us that when 

we spend ourselves on the behalf of 

others, then our healing will quickly 

appear! 

 

 

 

 

DENTAL AND EYE CLINICS 

 

 
Joseph instructing a missionary trainee 

on the proper use of an auto-refractor.  

 

 
A couple of our eye patients 



 

 

 
We never cease to thank God for what 

He is doing through the dental and eye 

clinics.  These clinics affords us unique 

opportunities to share the love of Jesus 

with a hurting and disenfranchised 

people. Very often we receive calls 

from various people seeking our 

services or just to share the testimony 

of how they have been helped.  We 

give God all the glory. 

DISCIPLESHIP 

 
Discipleship is the very heart of the 

ministry of Alabaster Project.  It is a 

joy to go to the various villages and 

teach the good news of the kingdom of 

God. Recently, we begun another 

discipleship meeting in the village of 

Limo.  The pastor approached us two 

years ago to come and teach in his 

village; however, they could only meet 

on Saturday afternoons, and we were 

engaged doing discipleship in another 

village.  Please pray to the Lord of the 

Harvest to send more laborers who 

will model and teach the truth of 

God’s word. 

 

FARM/FOOD FOR THE POOR 

 
 

 
We have had interesting weather 

patterns during the past 5 years.  Our 

rainy season had been more dry than 

wet.  Yet, God has been faithful to 

bless our farms.  We have never lacked 

food to give to the widows and 

orphans.  This is only by the grace of 

God.    



 

 

   
Recently, we visited the Tamale 

Orphanage and had a great time of 

fellowship and encouragement with 

the director, staff and children.  We 

rejoiced to see the faithfulness of this 

establishment.  They were very 

appreciative of the food provided to 

them by God through Alabaster 

Project. 

 

 
The Lord put it on the heart of Sandra 

Austin to provide funding for animal 

husbandry.  We have been rearing 

goats for the past 2 years to give to the 

widows and orphans. God has blessed 

us beyond our wildest imagination!     

 
Thanks for your support and prayers! 
 

 

 

______________________________ 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Pray for additional workers in the areas of: 

Bible Teaching 

Farm Managing  

Mechanics 

Ophthalmology                

Dental care 

Writing grants for Alabaster Project 

Ministries 

__________________________________ 

 

Please send all contributions for the 

Alabaster Project Ministries to: 

Alabaster Project Ministries 

P O Box 1015 

Cassville, Ga  30123 

To contact the Hammonds in Ghana email: 

 

 alabasterproject@gmail.com
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